

53823 Sherritt Lane Post Office Box 610 Soda Springs, CA 95728

Important information about your water and wastewater rates!

Attention Donner Summit Public Utility District Customers!

Donner Summit Public Utility District (DSPUD/District) is currently conducting a rate study for both water and wastewater utilities. Rate studies are typically conducted every three-to-five years to review the financial stability of the District and to make adjustments as needed to account for fluctuations in projected revenue and expenditures.

The draft rate study and proposed rate adjustments were presented on March 23rd during a District Board of Directors meeting. The Board voted unanimously to move forward with the proposed rate adjustments and initiate Proposition 218 proceedings. Customers are encouraged to view the draft report at www.DSPUD.com and attend the Tuesday, May 18th Board of Directors meeting to provide comments about the draft rate study. Instructions about how to virtually participate will be posted to the website 48 hours prior to the meeting.

Rate Process Timeline At-A-Glance

April 16-22, 2021

Distribute Proposition 218 notifications to property owners.

May 18, 2021 at 6 p.m.

Receive public input during DSPUD Board of Directors meeting.

*June 15, 2021 at 6 p.m.

Public Hearing to adopt proposed water and wastewater rate increases as regulated under Proposition 218.

1st Quarter FY 2021/22

New rates go into effect.

*Note: An adjustment may be made to the public hearing date to accommodate additional review by the Board of Directors. Updates and announcements will be posted to the website. There is a mandatory 45-day comment period from the time the public notice is distributed and the public hearing is held per Proposition 218 requirements.

Questions? Please visit www.DSPUD.com and click the green contact button on the homepage.